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Family Fun Club’s 

Upcoming Events 

 July 18th              

7:00pm to 9:00pm         

Game Night and Swim 

August 8th               

7:00pm to 9:30pm             

Night Swim and Salsa 

Making Contest           

Pool Hours 
Starting June 16th  

Open Daily             

1:00pm to 7:00pm 

Happy June!   I am sure most of you are excited  that school 

is out and summer is officially beginning.  Starting Monday, 

June 16th the pool will be open daily, 1:00pm to 7:00pm.  

Come relax and enjoy our beautiful pool. 

The Family Fun Club had it’s first Hawaiian Luau.  The night 

couldn’t have been more perfect.  The pool was transformed 

into a tropical paradise.   We were entertained by the won-

derful Kawailehua Hula Ohana Dance Group.  There were even 

a few brave guests going up with the dancers to be taught 

the art of hula dancing.  The highlight of the evening is when 

one of our own, Sheryl Hallinan, danced the Hawaiian Wed-

ding Dance.  It was a beautiful dance celebrating 30 years of 

marriage.  It was truly amazing. 

There was a raffle for a Free Southgate Swim Club Member-

ship and 2014 Dues (total 

value $699).  Felix Martinez 

won the drawing and gifted 

it to his long time friends, 

Mark and Shannon Martinez.   

Welcome to the Southgate 

Family Mark and Shannon! 

If you missed the Luau, don’t 

worry.  The Family Fun Club has many more exciting events 

planned.  The next one is July 18th.  It will be a Game Night 

and Night Swim.  We look forward to seeing you there.  Re-

member, invite your friends, you don’t have to be member to 

attend our events. 



The Amazing Servers 

The Hawaiian 

Wedding Dance 

performed by 

Sheryl.  Happy 

Anniversary 

Sheryl and Chuck! 

Learning the 

Hula 



The Southgate Swim Club would 

like to give a very special Thank 

You to Susan Dodemaide for the 

beautiful flowers she has planted 

around the baby pool.  The purple 

and red look absolutely stun-

ning.  She is also the wonderful 

lady who has brought in 

the flower pots full of flowers and 

plants around our pool and main-

tains them for us as well.  Do you 

like the penguin bulletin boards 

behind the ping pong table?  Yes, 

those are Susan's work as well.  If 

you see her at the club please tell 

her thank you.  Susan Dodemaide, 

the club is lucky to have you as a 

member.  THANK YOU!!!  
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All work done at the pool is done 

by volunteers.  If you would like to 

sign up for your 2014 volunteer 

hours, contact Deanna Murchison 

at Deanna@southgateswimclub.org 

ATTENTION MEMBERS 

As many of you know, California is in a serious drought.  Just like all of you, the Hayward Wa-

ter District has asked Southgate to cut back on its water usage.   We have done so, but need 

your help too.  A big water usage is the shower.  We are asking that you only rinse off in the 

shower.  There is no hot water so please do not let the water run waiting for it to heat up.   

Also, please watch that children do not play in the showers.   Here are a few water tips you can 

use at home also… 

 ~ Wash your fruits in a pan of water instead of running water from the tap. 

 ~  Wash your pet outdoors in an area of your lawn that needs water. 

 ~  While you wait for hot water, collect the running water and use it to water plants. 

 ~  Make sure you fill both your washer and dishwasher before turning them on. 
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Dates to Remember 

June 18th ~ Swim A Thon 

June 28th ~ Alumni Meet and 

Overnighter 

July 2nd ~ Family Fun Day, 

Great America 

July 24th ~ Pasta Push 

July 26th ~ Champs 

September 13th ~ Awards 

Night 

June 14th ~ Home, Castro Valley Crocodiles 

June 21st ~ Home, Treeview Dolphins 

June 28th ~ Home, Bay Area Dolphins 

July 5th ~ NO MEET 

July 12th Away, Warm Springs Gators 

July 19th, Away, Highlands Sharks 

July 26th ~ CHAMPS, Chabot College Pool 

For more information or directions to away 

pools go to East Bay Swim League web site 

at www.ebsl.org 
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July 18, 7:00pm-9:00pm   Night Swim & Family Game Night  

       ($5.00) * 

August 8, 7:00pm-9:30pm   Night Swim and Salsa Making Contest  

       ($3.00) * 

August 23, 6:00pm-9:30pm   Night Time Extravaganza Mixer   

       ($20.00) 

September 19, 7:00pm-9:00pm  Bingo and Night Swim ($3.00) * 

October 3, 7:00pm-9:30pm   Movie and Night Swim ($3.00) * 

October 4, 9:00am-12:00pm  SGSC Clean Up Day 

More information will be sent closer to date of event or you can visit 

www.southgateswimclub.org  

Dates and times are subject to change. 

Snack bar will have additional cost 

Pool Hours Starting June 16th 

Open Daily, 1:00pm to 7:00pm 

Anderson Family    Martinez Family 

Bello Family    Fonua Family 

Geissler/Boling Family  Guzman/Figueroa Family 

Suzanne Hinton    Marenco/Raygoza Family 

Sato Family    Schwartz Family 

Seiji Family    Powell Family 

DeCoite Family    Sarcos Family 

Langell Family    Cunningham Family 





Please mail all membership payments 

to Lisa Johnson at P.O. Box 138, Mt. 

Eden, CA 94557. For any questions, 

please call at (510) 783-1305 or email 

at lisa@southgateswimclub.org  

Visit us at 

WWW.southgateswimclub.org 

Next Board Meeting July 1st at 

7:00pm at the Public Works building 

on Kay and Turner 

Board of Directors 

President          Tracy Diaz 

Vice President          Karen DiNatale 

Secretary          Pam Laase 

Treasurer          Crystal Brauns 

Membership          Lisa Johnson 

Maintenance          Drew Watson 

           Chuck Hallinan 

Fundraising Director  Karla Goodbody 

Family Fun Club          Sheryl Hallinan 

           Andrea Ford 

Program Coordinator  Deanna Murchison 

Pool Rental          Paige Adza 

Swim Team          Chris Ramirez 

Be So Good 
They Can’t  
Ignore You 

~ Steve Martin 

mailto:lisa@southgateswimclub.org

